
 

Can you make us better? 
Have you previously had experience of support from a social 

worker? 

 
We would like to invite you to our monthly online ‘coffee morning’ 
to explore how we can improve support and services for children 

and families. 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The group provides a safe space to share and learn from 
each other, connect and make a difference. 

 

 
 
If you’d like to come along or want to know 
more, please get in touch with the 
Strengths-based Practice Team: 
 
Email: 
cfsstrengthsbasedpractice@nottscc.gov.uk 
 
Phone or text: 07812 690527 
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